
St. Vincent Pallotti Parish 

        201 North 76th Street, Milwaukee, WI 53213 

        Phone: (414) 453-5344; Fax: (414) 453-4225       
 

February, 2016 

 

 

Greetings to you.  I Hope that this Lent is going well for you. May the Spirit who 

guided Jesus into the desert enable us to tread the path of Holiness.  I am thinking 

especially of those among you who may be bedridden, homebound or suffer from 

aches, pains or loneliness.  May you have the grace to turn to God in prayer and be 

consoled, comforted and strengthened by the Lord who suffers for us and with us.  

Let us earnestly pray for those who have wandered away that they may return to the 

love of the Lord. We look forward to Easter to encounter the Risen Lord. 
 

Along with this letter, this mailing includes two inserts.  One is a contribution slip 

for your Easter contribution to your parish; I know you will be generous.  The other 

is a pledge sheet.  While we would greatly appreciate it if you would make a 

commitment, please do not feel pressured or obligated. Giving your best, however 

small, is what we count on.   
 

I would like to gently remind you of the greatest liturgical celebration of the Year: 

Easter Triduum.  It consists of Holy Thursday Mass of the Lords supper, Good 

Friday celebration of the Lords passion and Easter Vigil. Please make every effort 

to attend all three. I hope that all of us will be making our annual confession between 

now and Easter.  The Lord will be truly pleased with us.  
   

Thank you for being there and for doing your best; your support means everything.  

May God bless you and your families. I wish you a Holy Lent and a Happy Easter.  
 

  
Fr. Thomas Kuttiyanickal    John Hyland 

(Administrator)      (Stewardship Committee Chair) 
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Linking Older Adults with a Caring Community 

Providing services for older adults and family caregivers 

throughout Milwaukee County. 
 

Since 1975, Interfaith provides the necessary support seniors need to remain living safely 

in their own home, stay engaged in their community and get the best out of their later years. 

Supporting caregivers of older adults is also an important part of our mission.  Interfaith 

offers free, innovative programs specifically designed to maintain the highest level of 

enjoyment, wellness and independence possible for older adults, including: 

 Transportation 

 Friendly home visits 

 Telephone safety checks 

 Help with house/yard chores 

 Hot, nutritious meals 

 Individual and group fitness 

 Job readiness training 

 Career counseling 

 Volunteer opportunities such as tutoring and helping out at hospitals, day care and 

developmental centers 

 Day trips and travel 

 Senior center activities like arts and crafts, woodworking and dance 

 Civic engagement such as helping veterans 

 Being a senior ambassador 

 Caregiver resources and respite 

 And much more 
 

http://interfaithmilw.org/

